
May 26, 196h 

Rabbi Emanuel Feldman 
961 Milledge Place, N.B. 
Atlanta 6, Ga 

Dear Manny: 

‘A queer and outlandish thought has occured to met to 
ask you if you would.ever consider a pulpit in South 

Africat ; ; 

It s0 hapoens that the largest synagogue in Johannes- 

burg is vacant, and that it presents excellent oppor 

tunities for a person just as yourself. — 

“Whether or not you even went to hear more shout it is, 
of course, up: to you.” Kf 

‘Please let me know if you would ever convider this, It 
would be good to hear from you aS Soon as possible, one : 

way or the others eo 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


